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Corporate Transparency Act: FinCEN Reinstates Reporting Requirements with March 21 Deadline

Earlier this week, the Financial Crimes Enforcement Network (FinCEN) issued a new notice confirming that the
Corporate Transparency Act’s (CTA) beneficial ownership information (BOI) reporting requirements are back in
effect.

Per FinCEN’s notice, the CTA BOI reporting deadline is extended by 30 calendar days from February 19, 2025,
meaning most companies now have until March 21, 2025, to file their CTA BOI reports.

Read the full article on our Regulatory Roundup blog 

https://perkinscoie.com/blogs/white-collar-briefly
https://www.fincen.gov/sites/default/files/shared/FinCEN-BOI-Notice-Deadline-Extension-508FINAL.pdf

